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Increased Aircraft Activity 

in South and Southwest Portland 
 
Greetings, 

 

We are aware of the higher volume of helicopter and propeller airplane activity over 

South and Southwest Portland. This appears to be related to federal law enforcement 

and/or military activity and is not a development the Port of Portland can control. 

 

For further information please contact: 

Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 

Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 

E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 

Web:  https://www.portofportland.com/NoiseManagement 
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